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Summary:

Packard describes Foster and Blancard's meeting to discuss US assistance to the French
ballistic missile program, stating that it "went exceedingly well." Blancard was
appreciative of the US's assistance and understood the limitations that had been set.
The next step would be a visit to France of top level personnel from US nuclear projects.
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